
 

 

Wiley Park Public School 
Denman Avenue 
Wiley Park NSW 2195 
PH: 9750 0144 
Email: wileypark-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

2024 Support Class Student Equipment Requirements 
 

In order to be prepared for the new school year, it is essential that your son/daughter has the right 

equipment ready and with them each day when they come to school. Having the right equipment at 

hand, helps your child to start each lesson on time and with confidence. It would be appreciated if 

you could have the following items for your son/daughter for the first day of school in 2024. 

 

To help, please ensure that your child’s pencil case is with them each day and fully stocked. As a 

school we expect that your child has with them:  

□ 1 small pencil case  

□ 2 HB pencils  

□ Pens - red and blue (Years 3-6 only) 

□ 1 set of colour pencils 

□ 1 highlighter 

□ Eraser  

□ Sharpener (with closed container) 

□ 2 glue sticks  

□ 30 centimetre ruler   

□ Scissors 

 

Additionally, for your son/daughter’s comfort and convenience:  

□ A fabric Library Bag (available from Front Office)  

□ A school hat (available from Front Office)  

□ 2 boxes of tissues  

□ A liquid soap dispenser 

 

Please ensure that your son/daughter’s equipment and uniform is clearly labelled. We encourage all 

students to take responsibility for their equipment by bringing it to school each day.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s classroom teacher.  

 

We appreciate your ongoing support.  

 
 
                  
Rene Demos                                                            Bronwyn Chandler 
Principal                                                                   Assistant Principal Special Education 
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